
Please consider increasing the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council budget to at least $50,000.  This program has 

significantly helped to move forward efforts to make Mendocino County more fire safe.  Too often I have seen 

programs which are just starting to make the kind of progress needed loose their funding.  This wastes all the 

potential for good that has been created. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Elliot Little 

 


